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HEALTH AUTHORITY
Circular No. (DG/ 38/16) ai, asass

Date:() g /A1/2016

To All:

Healthcare Providers,

Health Insurance Companies,

Third Party Administrators in the Emirate of
Abu Dhabi

Greetings,

Subject: URL of Shafafiva Portal

We would like to extend you our sincere
greetings, wishing you every success.

As part of continuous improvement of
Shafafiya portal, Health Authority Abu Dhabi
is working to consolidate its infrastructure. In
relation to that, there will be changes to the
way Healthcare Entities access the portal.

Please be informed that effective 1%t of
December 2016, URL www.shafafiva.org
will not be accessible any more. Any previous
references to the above URL must be read
www.haad.ae/shafafiva

All healthcare facilities are requested to
monitor the above webpage regularly to
avoid disruption of services that depend on
Shafafiya portal.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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